
Title of the Collaborative 

activity

Name of the 

collaborating agency 

with contact details

Name of the participants Source of financial 

support

Year 

of 

collabo

ration

Duration Nature of the activity Link to the relevant documents

Training of staff                                                      

Establishment of TB center                          

Treatment

Employee Health Check-Up Hercules Hoists Ltd , 

Khalapur, Raigad

MGM Hospital NM Hercules Hoists Ltd , 

Khalapur, Raigad

2011 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014%20Hercules.PDF
Training for  staff        

Counseling 

Academic Training of staff 

and students                                                                   Diagnosis and Treatment   

Research                          

Counsultancy 

Practical Training And 

Experience To Acquire Skills 

Under Expert Supervision

Saint Annes Hospital, 

Aurangabad

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2013 Till Date Training for student of MGM 

Medical college and MGM 

Nursing College 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/4%202013%20%20St.%20Annes%20hos

pital.pdf
Training Of MD Students For 

Autopsy

Govt. Medical College, 

Aurangabad

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2013 Till Date Exposer of various autopsy                                        

Investigation  & Procedure    

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/5%202013%20%20GMC%20aurangaba
Research related lectures for 

students by expertise of Exchange of students                         

Consideration of scholarship 

for students who wish to 
Joint Research activities and 

publication   

 Exchange of academic and 

clinical information and 

materials              

Project Work  

Research  

Academic exposure for 

students and faculty

 Research                                                                           MGMIHS, BITS , BARC 2014 2016Indian Patent Fill  Birla Institute Of 

Technology And Science 

(BITS), Goa, BARC

Dr Mansee Thakur, Dr 

Girish Pai, Dr DS Joshi, 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/3%202013%20ISB%20physiotherapy..p

df

Sharing A Desire Develop 

Mutually Strengthening And 

Enriching International 

Clinical , Educational And 

Research Experience For Both 

Faculty And Students

World Spine Care Clinic Dr Rajani Mullerpatan World Spine Care Clinic 2013 Till Date https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/6%202014%20World%20Spine%20Care

%20&%20physio.pdf

Supporting International 

Initiatives  That Will Promote 

Research, Education And 

Provision Of Health Care In 

International Society Of 

Biomechanics

Dr Rajani Mullerpatan International Society Of 

Biomechanics

2013 Till Date

Till Date2013NAMGM Institute of Health 

Sciences

The  University of 

Pennsylvania, USA

Research,clinical training, https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

2/2013%20Pennsylvania-1-Copy.pdf

Annexure 3.7 Collaboration

3.7.1 Average number of Collaborative activities for research, faculty exchange, student exchange, industry-internship per year 

2014-15

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/1%202013%20RNTCP.pdf

Integrated Counseling And 

Testing Centers (ICTCS) For 

HIV Counseling and testing 

National AIDS control 

organization (NACO) 

Government of India

MGM Medical College 

And Hospital NM

National AIDS control 

organization (NACO) 

Government of India

2013 Till Date

For Treatment & Management 

Of TB Patients

Revised National 

Tuberculosis Control 

Programmed 

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Revised National 

Tuberculosis Control 

Programmed (RNTCP)

2010 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2%202013%20Naco.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014%20BITS%20Goa.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 Hercules.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 Hercules.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/4 2013  St. Annes hospital.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/4 2013  St. Annes hospital.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/4 2013  St. Annes hospital.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/5 2013  GMC aurangabad..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/5 2013  GMC aurangabad..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/3 2013 ISB physiotherapy..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/3 2013 ISB physiotherapy..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/3 2013 ISB physiotherapy..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/6 2014 World Spine Care & physio.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/6 2014 World Spine Care & physio.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/6 2014 World Spine Care & physio.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.2/2013 Pennsylvania-1-Copy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.2/2013 Pennsylvania-1-Copy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/1 2013 RNTCP.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/1 2013 RNTCP.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2 2013 Naco.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2 2013 Naco.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 BITS Goa.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 BITS Goa.PDF


Faculty Exchange        

Paper and Patent Publications 

Primary health care to the 

benificeries of RHTC ,                                                    

Academic Training of 

Students                                        

Conducting General OPD 

every day                                                                    

Conduct Speciality OPD - 

(Opthalmology)                                             

Conduct Free surgical camp 

every Sunday                                                           

Celebtrating of Helath day 

activities like TB day , World 

AIDS day                                                                      

 Health Education activities                         

Work with Anganwadi 

worker inthe community.                                                       

Mobile health camps in the 

tribal communities                                                          

Immunization to all ANC 

mother and children                                                                       

Health survey                                                            

School Helath checkp 

IEC activity for community 

people

Involvement in extension and 

outreach activity 

Multy dignostics camp

Employee Health Check-Up Shandra Green Energy MGM Hospital NM Shandra Green Energy 2014 Till Date Annual Health checkup https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014%20Shandra%20green%20ltd.PDF

Research                                                                        

Faculty utilized from NIRRH

Publications

Counsultancy ,                                            

Training 

Utilization of Instrument for 

student and Patient 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/8%202014%20MOU,TARA...pdf

Two Machine ie Intense Light 

and Narrow Band UVB should 

be kept in skin OPD of MGM 

hospital

Marathwada Association 

Of Dermatologist, 

Venereologist & 

Leprologists

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad  

( Dr. Pravine Suryavanshi, 

Dr.AG Shroff, Dr. MY 

Khedkar)

Marathwada Association 

Of Dermatologist, 

Venereologist & 

Leprologists

2014 Till Date

Research , Phd Work And 

Publications

National Institute For 

Research In Reproductive 

Health (NIRRH), Mumbai

 Dr  Mansee Thakur , 

Himanshu Gupta, Smital 

Kulkarni, Navmi Dayal,  

NA 2014 Till Date

Training Of Medical UG ,PG , 

Students, Interns, Nurses And 

Other Paramedical Staff In 

Community Health

MGM Medical College 

And Yusuf Meherally 

Centre, TARA

MGM Medical College 

And Hospital NM

NA 2014 Till Date

MGMIHS, BITS , BARC 2014 2016Indian Patent Fill  Birla Institute Of 

Technology And Science 

(BITS), Goa, BARC

Dr Mansee Thakur, Dr 

Girish Pai, Dr DS Joshi, 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014%20BITS%20Goa.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/9%202014%20MADVL..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2015%20NIRRH%20DEEPAK%20MODI%

20CO-GUIDE.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 Shandra green ltd.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 Shandra green ltd.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/8 2014 MOU,TARA...pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/8 2014 MOU,TARA...pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/9 2014 MADVL..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/9 2014 MADVL..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 NIRRH DEEPAK MODI CO-GUIDE.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 NIRRH DEEPAK MODI CO-GUIDE.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 NIRRH DEEPAK MODI CO-GUIDE.PDF


Eye Donation Centre Of MGM 

Is Affiliated To Eye Bank Of  

Kamalnayan Bajaj Hospital

Kamalnayan Bajaj 

Hospital 

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2014 Till Date Eye Donation Centre https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/10%202014%20Kamal%20Nayan%20Ba

jaj%20Eye%20Donation%20Center.pdf

Eye Donation Centre Of MGM 

Is Affiliated To Eye Bank Of   

Drushti Eye Institute

Drushti Eye Institute MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2014 Till Date Eye Donation Centre https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/11%202014%20Drushti%20Eye%20Ban

k..pdf

Employee Health Check-Up Colgate Palmolive MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Colgate Palmolive 2014 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014%20Colgate.PDF

Placement of student for field 

work at MGM Hospital 

Tata Institute Of Social 

Sciences

MGM Medical College 

And Hospital NM ( Dr 

Ghildiyal)

Tata Institute Of Social 

Sciences

2014 2015 Provide Field work exposure https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014%20TISS.PDF
Research                                                                        

Faculty utilized from 

MGMCET for teaching

Publications

Research Purpose Shraddha Analytical Dr Himanshu Gupta and 

Dr Mansee Thalur

NA 2015 2015 Out Sourcing https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2015%20Shraddha%20Analytical%20se
Training UG/PG Health Services Zilla 

Parishad Aurangabad

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2015 Till Date Training UG/PG https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/12%202015%20Health%20Zilla%20Pari
Develop and ursue 

collaborative research project,                                                             

Faculty Exchange for the 

purpose of participating in 

teaching ,training , and Encouage the exchange of 

scientific materials, 

Publication and other 

Information between the 

Institution                                                       
Skill lab material providing 

for Training              

Enhancement of student 

learning activities by 

providing Books

Employee Health Check-Up CIPET MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

CIPET 2015 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2015%20Cipet.PDF

Hospitalization For various 

diseases including 

superspecialty                                

Investigation ,   

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/14%202015%20Jainex%20MOU%20Sca

n%20aurangabad.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

2/2014%20MOU%20MGM%20Eng%20Clg

.PDF

Research , Phd Work And 

Publications, Academic 

Training

MGM College of 

Enginering and 

Technology

Dr Mansee Thakur, Dr 

VK Suri, Dr Girish Pai, 

Yogesh Patil , Dr GD 

Jindal

NA 2014 Till Date

Employee Health Check-Up M/S Jainex Aamcol LTD MGM Medical Center & 

Research  Institute 

M/S Jainex Aamcol Ltd 2015 Till Date

Provide the Educational 

Material/Bookto the Institute 

Johnson  & Johnson Pvt 

Ltd.

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad 

(Dr Pravin Suryavanshi)

Johnson  & Johnson Pvt 

Ltd.

2015 2016

Research Purpose University Of Sydney Dr Rajani Mullerpatan and 

Dr Shibhan K Kaul

NA 2015 Till Date https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/13%202015%20SYDNEY%20MOU%20&

%20physio..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2015%20ETHICON%20Johnson.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/10 2014 Kamal Nayan Bajaj Eye Donation Center.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/10 2014 Kamal Nayan Bajaj Eye Donation Center.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/10 2014 Kamal Nayan Bajaj Eye Donation Center.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/11 2014 Drushti Eye Bank..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/11 2014 Drushti Eye Bank..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/11 2014 Drushti Eye Bank..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 Colgate.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 Colgate.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 TISS.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 TISS.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 Shraddha Analytical services.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 Shraddha Analytical services.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/12 2015 Health Zilla Parishad Aug..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/12 2015 Health Zilla Parishad Aug..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 Cipet.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 Cipet.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/14 2015 Jainex MOU Scan aurangabad.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/14 2015 Jainex MOU Scan aurangabad.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/14 2015 Jainex MOU Scan aurangabad.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.2/2014 MOU MGM Eng Clg.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.2/2014 MOU MGM Eng Clg.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.2/2014 MOU MGM Eng Clg.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/13 2015 SYDNEY MOU & physio..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/13 2015 SYDNEY MOU & physio..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/13 2015 SYDNEY MOU & physio..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 ETHICON Johnson.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2015 ETHICON Johnson.PDF


 Procedure  

Treatment Employees

Academic Training Philadelphia Hospital, 

Ambala City. 

Mr. Pankaj Malik (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2014 2015 Internship Training 

Academic Training General Hospital, 

Gurgaon. 

Ms. Shivali Gulati (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2014 2015 Internship Training 

Academic Training Bhatia Hospital, Mumbai. Ms. Shrea Kapoor  

(MBBS Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Patna Medical College, 

Patna.

Ms. Kavita Kumari 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Dr. Ram Manohar Lohia 

Hospital, New Delhi.

Ms. Ela Sharma (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government of 

Maharashtra, District 

Hospital, Osmanabad. 

Mr. Shahapurkar 

Abhishek Abhay (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Northern Railway, Central 

Hospital, New Delhi.

Ms. Garima Gupta 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Lokmanya Tilak Muncipal 

Medical College, Mumbai. 

Ms. Rainuka Rana (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training K. J. Somaiya Medical 

College & Research 

Centre, Mumbai. 

Ms. Deshmukh Minal 

Sanjay ,Ms. Dalwani 

Vrinda Mahesh, Ms. 

Camy Alkesh Shah  

(MBBS Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Topiwala National 

Medical College, Mumbai. 

Ms. Anvekar Priyanka 

Vinesh (MBBS Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Seth G. S. Medical 

College & King Edward 

VII Memorial Hospital, 

Mumbai. 

Ms. Lavina Vijay Desai 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Academic Training Terna Medical College & 

Hospital, Nerul, Navi 

Mumbai

Mr. Shah Vivek Surendra 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2015 2016 Internship Training 

Preventive, Promotive, And 

Curative

Inveatigation of Blood and 

urine sample

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/14%202015%20Jainex%20MOU%20Sca

n%20aurangabad.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/16%202015%20Sahid%20baba%20deep

%20singh.pdf

Preventive, Promotive, And 

Curative

Shahid Baba Deep Singh 

Dispensary Managed By 

Punjabi Cultural And 

Welfare Association 

MGM Medical College 

And Hospital NM

Shahid Baba Deep Singh 

Dispensary Managed By 

Punjabi Cultural And 

Welfare Association 

2015 Till Date

Employee Health Check-Up M/S Jainex Aamcol LTD MGM Medical Center & 

Research  Institute 

M/S Jainex Aamcol Ltd 2015 Till Date

2015-16

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/16 2015 Sahid baba deep singh.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/16 2015 Sahid baba deep singh.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/16 2015 Sahid baba deep singh.pdf


Laboratory Services Unipath Specialty 

Laboratory Ltd

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2015 Till Date Provide Laboratory services https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/17%202015%20Unipath..pdf
 Eye Donation 

Awareness programm  about 

Preventive, Promotive, And 

Curative

Hospitalization For various 

diseases including 

superspecialty                                

Investigation ,   Procedure                                                                   

Treatment Employees

Placement of student for field 

work at MGM Hospital 

Tata Institute Of Social 

Sciences

MGM Medical College 

And Hospital NM ( Dr 

Tata Institute Of Social 

Sciences

2015 2016 Provide Field work exposure https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014%20TISS.PDF
Exchange of Faculty & 

Students for education and 

training                                                          

Joint organization of lectures, 

seminars, workshop and 

symposia                                          

Networking for international 

healthcare                                      

Joint academic and research 

collabration 

Research,     

Training for Student and 

Faculty

Diagnostics                                                    

Treatment  

Health Checkup                                                                               

Provide Laboratory services     

Provide outreach services                                  

Provide Medicines and 

Medical Instruments 

Research 

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

A Randomized, multi center, 

open label, two-treatment, two-

period, two-sequence, multiple 

dose,crossover, steady state 

bioequivalence study of 

Everolimus tablets, 10 mg of 

Veeda Clinical Research 

Pvt. Ltd,

Dr Chandrashekhar 

Tamane

Veeda Clinical Research 

Pvt. Ltd,

2016 Till Date

Clinical Evaluation  of Breath-

Based Point of Care Test For 

Diagnosis of Pulmonary 

IKP Knowledge Park MGMIHS (Dr Sameer 

Pachpute)

NA 2015 2016

Blood Collection Centre , 

Processing Blood 

Investigations At Subsidized 

Rates

Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar 

Muncipal Corporation 

Hospital, Khopoli

MGM Medical College 

And Hospital NM

Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar 

Muncipal Corporation 

Hospital, Khopoli

2015 Till Date

To care of Children with 

Craniofacial Deformities and 

Cleft Lip and palates

Maya Foundation NGO MGMIHS Maya Foundation NGO 2015 Till Date

Health Care Activity / Projects IIT Mumbai Dr Rajani Mullerpatan NA 2015 Till Date

Collaboration In The Field 

Education, Research And 

Medical Training

Kyungpook National 

University Medical 

Center,  Korea

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2015 2017

Employee Health Check-Up Harman Finochem Ltd. MGM Medical Center & 

Research  Institute 

Harman Finochem Ltd. 2015 Till Date

Eye Donation Director Health Services MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2015 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/26%202016%20Veeda%20%20Dr%20Ta

mane%20Veeda%20CR.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/23%202015%20IKP.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/22%202015%20MOU,KHOPOLI..PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/24%202016%20maya%20foundation..p

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2016%20IIT%20Mumbai%201.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/20%202015%20Kyungpuk%20Universit

y%20of%20Korea..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/19%202015%20MOU%20Harman%20Fi

nochem%20aurangabad.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20%20Jt%20Director%20of%20h

ealth%20ser%20(Leprosy%20&%20TB)%2

0Dr%20Prashant.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/17 2015 Unipath..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/17 2015 Unipath..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 TISS.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014 TISS.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/26 2016 Veeda  Dr Tamane Veeda CR.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/26 2016 Veeda  Dr Tamane Veeda CR.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/26 2016 Veeda  Dr Tamane Veeda CR.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/23 2015 IKP.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/23 2015 IKP.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/22 2015 MOU,KHOPOLI..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/22 2015 MOU,KHOPOLI..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/24 2016 maya foundation..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/24 2016 maya foundation..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 IIT Mumbai 1.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 IIT Mumbai 1.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/20 2015 Kyungpuk University of Korea..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/20 2015 Kyungpuk University of Korea..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/20 2015 Kyungpuk University of Korea..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/19 2015 MOU Harman Finochem aurangabad.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/19 2015 MOU Harman Finochem aurangabad.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/19 2015 MOU Harman Finochem aurangabad.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf


Industry -academia 

interaction

Officer's Health Check-Up Govt of Maharahtra MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Govt of Maharahtra 2016 Till Date Officer's Health Check-Up https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/27%202016%20%20Maharashtra%20St

ate%20Govt%20Employee%20Health%20

check%20up..PDF
For Treatment & Management 

Of TB Patients

University Of UTAH MGMIHS (Dr Sameer 

Pachpute)

University Of UTAH 2016 2017 Non Invasive TB Triage & 

Patient Mapping Platform 

Using Breath Via Low Cost 

Titanium Dioxide Nano Tube 

Sensor 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/28%202016%20Uthah..pdf

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Training                                                                   

Research

Health Check Up Forest Deptt. Aurangabad MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Forest Deptt. Aurangabad 2016 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2016%20Forest%20Dept%20Mukhya%

20van%20savrakshak.PDF
Research Purpose IIT Mumbai Dr VK Suri, Yogesh Patil 

Dr  Himanshu Gupta, 

Smital Kulkarni

NA 2016 Till Date Central Research Faculty 

Explorated  & Utilized for  

Research Purpose                                                  

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2016%20IIT%20Mumbai%201.PDF

Executive Health Check-Up Powergrid MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Powergrid 2016 Till Date  Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2016%20Power%20Grid.PDF

Academic Training Government Medical 

College, Patiala.

Ms. Shivneet   Kaur   Brar 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Lokmanya Tilak 

Municipal Medical 

College, Sion, Mumbai.

Mr. Yadav  Shivakumar  

Veludas (MBBS Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Pt. Jawaharlal Nehru 

Memorial Medical 

College, Raipur, 

Chhattisgarh

Ms. Akanksha  

Vishwakarma (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Gauhati Medical College, 

Guwahati.

Ms. Krishnakhi  Goswami 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

A Randomized, Double-blind, 

Parallel Group Study to 

Evaluate the Effect and Safety 

of Test Biscuits as Compared 

to Placebo Biscuits in 

Regulating Blood Glucose 

Karmik Life Sciences Dr. Deepak Bhosle Karmik Life Sciences 2016 Till Date

A Randomized, multi center, 

open label, two-treatment, two-

period, two-sequence, multiple 

dose,crossover, steady state 

bioequivalence study of 

Everolimus tablets, 10 mg of 

Veeda Clinical Research 

Pvt. Ltd,

Dr Chandrashekhar 

Tamane

Veeda Clinical Research 

Pvt. Ltd,

2016 Till Date

Development of Product Raja Ramanna Centre 

Foradvanced, Technology 

(RRCAT) Indore

Dr Mansee Thakur, Dr 

VK Suri, Dr Girish Pai, 

Yogesh Patil , Dr 

RRCAT 2016 Till Date https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20RRCAT.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/29%202016%20Dr%20Deepak%20Bhos

ale%20karmic.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/26%202016%20Veeda%20%20Dr%20Ta

mane%20Veeda%20CR.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/27 2016  Maharashtra State Govt Employee Health check up..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/27 2016  Maharashtra State Govt Employee Health check up..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/27 2016  Maharashtra State Govt Employee Health check up..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/27 2016  Maharashtra State Govt Employee Health check up..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/28 2016 Uthah..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/28 2016 Uthah..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Forest Dept Mukhya van savrakshak.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Forest Dept Mukhya van savrakshak.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Forest Dept Mukhya van savrakshak.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 IIT Mumbai 1.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 IIT Mumbai 1.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Power Grid.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Power Grid.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 RRCAT.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 RRCAT.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/29 2016 Dr Deepak Bhosale karmic.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/29 2016 Dr Deepak Bhosale karmic.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/29 2016 Dr Deepak Bhosale karmic.pdf


Academic Training Seth G. S. Medical 

College & K.E M. 

Hospital, Parel, Mumbai.

Ms. Goiporia  Mahafrin  

Homiar, Ms. Mehta  

Shikha  Paresh, Ms. 

Gandhi  Lorie  Mahendra , 

Ms. Lodha  Ayushi  

Mahavir , Mr. Jain  Akash  

Jeevan , Ms. Beri  

Riddhima  Rajiv   (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Sir Ganga Ram Hospital, 

New Delhi.

Ms. Anushruti Gupta  

(MBBS Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Terna Medical College & 

Hospital, Nerul, Navi 

Mumbai.

Ms. Thomas  Joyce  

Jobkutti (MBBS Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Grant Government 

Medical College, Mumbai.

Ms. Achawal  Shruti  

Sanjay, Mr. Raje  Rohit  

Shrikant (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Bombay Hospital Trust, 

Mumbai.

Mr. Chouhan   Siddharth  

Champalal (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Smt. Kashibai Navale 

Medical College & 

General Hospital, Pune.

Mr. Patkar Chinmay  

Rajendra (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2016 2017 Internship Training 

Teaching Learning Programme UNESCO Chair in 

Bioethics

MGM Institute of Health 

Sciences

NA 2016 Till Date Academic training for staff, 

Lecture series for students 

and staff 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/30%202016%20Unisco%20Bioethics.pd

f
Research                                                                        

Faculty utilized from MGM 

dental college  for teaching

Publications

Research                                                                        

Exchange of academic staff 

 Exchange of students                   

Research                                                                        

Exchange of academic staff 

 Exchange of students                   

Free Cataract Surgery Center                                       

Organised diagnostic eye 

camp  

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

Research , Phd Work And 

Publications, Academic 

Training

MGM Dental College Dr Sabita Ram, Dr 

Mansee Thakur, Dr VK 

Suri, ,Dr Niharika , etc

NA 2016 Till Date

Till Date

To start Eye camp activity Samta Memorial 

Foundation

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Samta Memorial 

Foundation

2016 Till Date

Academic training MGM College of 

Physiotherapy

Dr Rajani Mullerpathani, 

Dr Bela Agarwal

NA 2016 Till Date

Academic training MGM College of Nursing 

Vashi Navi mumbai

Dr Merry Mathew NA 2016

2016-17

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/34%202016%20Samata%20memorial%

20Foundation..PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/33%202016%20Mou%20MGM%20Phys

iotherapy.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/32%202016%20MGM%20Nursing%20v

ashi.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/31%202016%20MOU%20MGM%20Den

tal%20clg.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/30 2016 Unisco Bioethics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/30 2016 Unisco Bioethics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/30 2016 Unisco Bioethics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/34 2016 Samata memorial Foundation..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/34 2016 Samata memorial Foundation..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/34 2016 Samata memorial Foundation..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/33 2016 Mou MGM Physiotherapy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/33 2016 Mou MGM Physiotherapy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/33 2016 Mou MGM Physiotherapy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/32 2016 MGM Nursing vashi.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/32 2016 MGM Nursing vashi.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/32 2016 MGM Nursing vashi.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/31 2016 MOU MGM Dental clg.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/31 2016 MOU MGM Dental clg.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/31 2016 MOU MGM Dental clg.PDF


Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Medical Health Check-Up Wockhardt MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Wockhardt 2016 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/37%202016%20%20Wockhardt..PDF
Rotary External Posting Of 

Physiotherapy Students

Hegdewar Hospital 

Aurangabad

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Hegdewar Hospital 

Aurangabad

2016 Till Date For Internship https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/38%202016%20Hedagewar.PDF

Research collabration among 

the parties herein                                                                

Set the ground for efficacy 

testing of dengue NSI antigen 

FIA test kit              

Research Development  for 

exchenging knowledge .                                                        

Training for students 

Exchange of Faculty & 

Students for education and 

training                                         

Conduct short certificate 

course                      

Provide nesessary help to 

community service                                                                        

Provide awareness and 

interation through conducting 

talk and workshop

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

A Phase IV, Open-Label, Multi-

center Study to Evaluate the 

Safety of Apixaban in Indian 

Subjects Undergoing Elective 

Total Knee Replacement or 

Total Hip Replacement 

PPD Pharmaceutical 

Development India Pvt 

Ltd 

Dr Girish Gadekar PPD Pharmaceutical 

Development India Pvt 

Ltd 

2016 Till Date

Mutually Beneficial Program 

Which Serve To Enhance The 

Intellectual Life And Skill 

Development On Both Campus

Pillai College Of 

Education  And Research 

MGM Nursing college 

NM

NA 2016 Till Date

Research & Efficiency Of Test J Mitra & Co. Pvt Ltd MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

J Mitra & Co. Pvt Ltd 2016 20.09.2016

A Randomized, Double-Blind, 

Placebo-Controlled, Three-

Arm, Parallel Group, Multi-

Centric, Clinical Study To 

Evaluate The Therapeutic Bio-

Equivalence Of Two 

Lambda Therapeutic 

Research Limited

Dr Ashish Deshmukh Lambda Therapeutic 

Research Limited

2016 Till Date

A Randomized, Open Label, 

Two Period, Single Dose, 

Crossover, Bioavailability 

Study Of Paclitaxel Injection 

Concentrate For Nano-

Dispersion (PICN) And 

Sun Pharma Advanced 

Research Company Ltd 

(SPARC)

Dr Chandrashekhar 

Tamane

Sun Pharma Advanced 

Research Company Ltd 

(SPARC)

2016 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/41%202016%20Dr%20Girish%20Gadek

ar%20PPD.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/40%202016%20MOU%20with%20Pillai

%20college%20nursing.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/39%202016%20J%20Mitra.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/36%202016%20Dr%20Ashish%20Desh

mukh%20Lambda.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/35%202016%20Tamane%20Sun%20ph

arma.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/37 2016  Wockhardt..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/37 2016  Wockhardt..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/38 2016 Hedagewar.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/38 2016 Hedagewar.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/41 2016 Dr Girish Gadekar PPD.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/41 2016 Dr Girish Gadekar PPD.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/41 2016 Dr Girish Gadekar PPD.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/40 2016 MOU with Pillai college nursing.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/40 2016 MOU with Pillai college nursing.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/40 2016 MOU with Pillai college nursing.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/39 2016 J Mitra.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/39 2016 J Mitra.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/36 2016 Dr Ashish Deshmukh Lambda.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/36 2016 Dr Ashish Deshmukh Lambda.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/36 2016 Dr Ashish Deshmukh Lambda.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/35 2016 Tamane Sun pharma.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/35 2016 Tamane Sun pharma.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/35 2016 Tamane Sun pharma.pdf


Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Health Care IT Solutions To 

Hospital

21 St Century Informatics 

India

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2017 Till Date Health Care IT Solutions To 

Hospital

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/42%202017%20Century%20Informatics

.pdf
Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Diagnostic   

Treatment 

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Clinical Trial Ardent Clinical Research 

Services

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Ardent Clinical Research 

Services

2016 Till Date

Clinical Trial Grapecity Research 

solutions LLP

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Grapecity Research 

solutions LLP

2016 Till Date

A ProsPective, I\rulticentric, 

Phase lV Clinical Study 

evaluating safety and efficacy 

of Leuprorelin

3.5mg lnjectlon plus Enzomac 

Tablet (Trypsin 96 mg + 

Macleods Dr Swati Shiradkar Macleods 2017 Till Date

Title An open label, Two 

Arms, Comparaiive, Phase'lV 

Clinical Study evaluatLng 

safely and efficacy of Oratil 

LZ (combination of 

Cefuroxime 250m9 + Linezo id 

Macleods Dr Anuradha Patil Macleods 2017 Till Date

A rarulomized, open label, 

patallel-group, actjle-

comparator controlled, muhi-

center study to

eraludte tfu efrcacy lnd safety 

ofLllipristal acetate (5 ng 

Cliantha Research Limited Dr Lakshmi Rachkonda Cliantha Research 

Limited

2017 Till Date

Free Diagnostics and teatment  

for women in ruler sector

Gebbs Foundation India MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Gebbs Foundation India 2017 Till Date

Management of tuberculosis 

patients according to RNTCP 

by private

practitioners in Aurangabad 

City - A cross sectional study.

Jt Director Of Health 

Services (Leprosy & TB) 

Dr. Prashant D.

Warkari,

NA 2017 Till Date

A Phase IV, Open-Label, Multi-

center Study to Evaluate the 

Safety of Apixaban in Indian 

Subjects Undergoing Elective 

Total Knee Replacement or 

Total Hip Replacement 

PPD Pharmaceutical 

Development India Pvt 

Ltd 

Dr Girish Gadekar PPD Pharmaceutical 

Development India Pvt 

Ltd 

2016 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr.Swati%20Shiradkar%20MA

CLEODS%20CTA.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr.Anuradha%20Patil%20MAC

LEODS%20CTA.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Cliantha..PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Gebbs.%20Foundation.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20%20Jt%20Director%20of%20h

ealth%20ser%20(Leprosy%20&%20TB)%2

0Dr%20Prashant.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/41%202016%20Dr%20Girish%20Gadek

ar%20PPD.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2016%20Grapecity%20Research%20Sol

utions%20MOU.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2016%20Ardent%20Clinical%20Researc

h%20MOU.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/42 2017 Century Informatics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/42 2017 Century Informatics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/42 2017 Century Informatics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Swati Shiradkar MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Swati Shiradkar MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Swati Shiradkar MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Anuradha Patil MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Anuradha Patil MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Anuradha Patil MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Cliantha..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Cliantha..PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Gebbs. Foundation.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Gebbs. Foundation.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Jt Director of health ser (Leprosy & TB) Dr Prashant.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Grapecity Research Solutions MOU.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Grapecity Research Solutions MOU.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Grapecity Research Solutions MOU.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Ardent Clinical Research MOU.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Ardent Clinical Research MOU.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016 Ardent Clinical Research MOU.pdf


Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Hospitalization For various 

diseases including 

superspecialty                        

Investigation ,                                                          
Procedure                                                                   

Treatment Employees

Reaching out of large no of 

people on HIV/AIDS 

prevention , testing, 

treatment, diagnostics                                                        
 Provide training and 

fellowship programs                                                                                                

 Create awareness  staff and 

students                                              

Provide stigma free 

prevention , testing 

,diagnostic and treatment all 

HIV affected people 

including TB and Hepatatis 

pateints
Screening of population in all 

village                                                          

Indentification of cases fit for 

cataract surgery                                                                 

Pre opration examination and 

Investigation                                                            

Surgery      

Post surgery treatment                  

Cataract Case Detection & 

Surgery

District Blindness Control 

Society

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

District Blindness Control 

Society

2017 Till Date

HIV Viral Load Test For HIV 

+Ve Patients.

AIDS Health Care 

Foundation (AHF)

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital NM

AIDS Health Care 

Foundation (AHF)

2017 Till Date

Provide Pre Employment And 

Periodic Health Checkup Of 

The Employees.

Hospira Health Care India 

Pvt .Ltd

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Hospira Health Care 

India Pvt .Ltd

2017 Till Date

A Multicenter, Randomized, 

Double-Blind, Vehicle-

Controlled Phase II Study to 

Evaluate the Efficacy, 

Tolerability, and Safety of 

Topical Povidone-Iodine (PVP-

JSS Clinical Research Ltd Dr Ashish Deshmukh JSS Clinical Research Ltd 2017 Till Date

Real world, non-interventional, 

observational study of Venusia 

Max Cream as Moisturizer in 

Psoriasis 

Bioquest Solution Pvt Ltd Dr H R Jerajani Bioquest Solution Pvt Ltd 2017 Till Date

A ProsPective, I\rulticentric, 

Phase lV Clinical Study 

evaluating safety and efficacy 

of Leuprorelin

3.5mg lnjectlon plus Enzomac 

Tablet (Trypsin 96 mg + 

Macleods Dr Swati Shiradkar Macleods 2017 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20District%20Blind%20Society.p

df

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20AIDS%20health%20care%20fo

undation%20AHF..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20HOSPIRA-RENEWAL-2017.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr%20Ashish%20Deshmukh%

20JSS..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr%20Jjirajani%20Bio%20Que

st%20pvt%20ltd.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr.Swati%20Shiradkar%20MA

CLEODS%20CTA.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 District Blind Society.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 District Blind Society.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 District Blind Society.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 AIDS health care foundation AHF..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 AIDS health care foundation AHF..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 AIDS health care foundation AHF..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 HOSPIRA-RENEWAL-2017.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 HOSPIRA-RENEWAL-2017.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Ashish Deshmukh JSS..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Ashish Deshmukh JSS..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Ashish Deshmukh JSS..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Jjirajani Bio Quest pvt ltd.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Jjirajani Bio Quest pvt ltd.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Jjirajani Bio Quest pvt ltd.pdf


Research  

Clinical Trail

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research Development  for 

exchenging knowledge .                                                            Efficacy testing of Triclosan 

coated suture material                                                   

Research collabtration    

Training for students 

Pre Employment health 

checkup

CANPACK India Pvt Ltd MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

CANPACK India Pvt Ltd 2017 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Canpack%20India%20MOU%2

0aurangabad.pdf
Academic Training Bombay Hospital Trust, 

Mumbai.

Mr. Chouhan   Siddharth  

Champalal (MBBS 

Students)

NA 17.02.20162017 Internship Training 

To evaluate efficacy and safety 

of Bacillus clausii (2 billion 

spores/5 ml) suspension as an 

add on therapy to standard of 

care in acute viral diarrhoea in 

children

Wockhardt Ltd             Dr Nimain Mohanty Wockhardt Ltd             2017 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017-MOU,Wockhardt.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

Research / Training ETHICON Johnson  & 

Johnson Pvt Ltd.

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

ETHICON Johnson  & 

Johnson Pvt Ltd.

2017 02.07.2017

Health Card To Widows Of 

Farmers Committed Suicide

Yashswini Samajik 

Abhiyan

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Yashswini Samajik 

Abhiyan

2017 Till Date

Research IIT Madras Dr Rajani Mullerpatan NA 2017 Till Date

An open label, Two arm, 

Comparative,Randomized  

Phase IV Clinical Study 

evaluating efficacy and safety 

of Alrista Forte (Epalrestat 150 

Mg + Methylcobalmin 1500 

Macleods Dr. Deepak Bhosle Macleods 2017 Till Date

A Two arm, Comparative, 

Parallel, Randomized, double-

blind, double-dummy Clinical 

study to evaluate and compare 

the efficacy and safety of 

Cefrine (combination of 

Macleods Dr Rajendra Bohra Macleods 2017 Till Date

An Open Label Prospective, 

comparative, randomized, 

clinical study evaluating 

efficacy and safety of treatment 

A (Tamsulocin 0.4 mg 

Modified release capsule) 

Macleods Dr Prashant Darakh Macleods 2017 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Ethicon%20Jhonson%20&%20

Jhonson.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Yashaswini%20samajik%20Ab

hiyan.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20IIT%20MADRAS..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr.Deepak%20%20Bhosle%20

MACLEODS%20CTA.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr.Rajendra%20Bohra%20MA

CLEODS%20CTA.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr.Prashant%20Darakh%20M

ACLEODS%20CTA.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Canpack India MOU aurangabad.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Canpack India MOU aurangabad.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Canpack India MOU aurangabad.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017-MOU,Wockhardt.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017-MOU,Wockhardt.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Ethicon Jhonson & Jhonson.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Ethicon Jhonson & Jhonson.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Ethicon Jhonson & Jhonson.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Yashaswini samajik Abhiyan.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Yashaswini samajik Abhiyan.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Yashaswini samajik Abhiyan.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 IIT MADRAS..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 IIT MADRAS..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Deepak  Bhosle MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Deepak  Bhosle MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Deepak  Bhosle MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Rajendra Bohra MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Rajendra Bohra MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Rajendra Bohra MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Prashant Darakh MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Prashant Darakh MACLEODS CTA.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr.Prashant Darakh MACLEODS CTA.pdf


Academic Training Gauhati Medical College, 

Guwahati.

Ms. Krishnakhi  Goswami 

(MBBS Students)

NA 11.05.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Medical 

College, Patiala.

Ms. Shivneet   Kaur   Brar 

(MBBS Students)

NA 04.05.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Grant Government 

Medical College, Mumbai.

Ms. Achawal  Shruti  

Sanjay, Mr. Raje  Rohit  

Shrikant (MBBS 

Students)

NA 15.02.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Lokmanya Tilak 

Municipal Medical 

College, Sion, Mumbai.

Mr. Yadav  Shivakumar  

Veludas (MBBS Students)

NA 06.05.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Pt. Jawaharlal Nehru 

Memorial Medical 

College, Raipur, 

Chhattisgarh

Ms. Akanksha  

Vishwakarma  (MBBS 

Students)

NA 11.05.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Seth G. S. Medical 

College & K.E M. 

Hospital, Parel, Mumbai.

Ms. Goiporia  Mahafrin  

Homiar  ,Mr., Ms. Beri  

Riddhima  Rajiv , Jain  

Akash  Jeevan ,Ms. Mehta  

Shikha  Paresh , Ms. 

Gandhi  Lorie  

Mahendra,Ms. Lodha  

Ayushi  Mahavir    

(MBBS Students)

NA 11.02.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Sir Ganga Ram Hospital, 

New Delhi.

Ms. Anushruti Gupta  

(MBBS Students)

NA 20.05.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Smt. Kashibai Navale 

Medical College & 

General Hospital, Pune.

Mr. Patkar Chinmay  

Rajendra (MBBS 

Students)

NA 18.02.20162017 Internship Training 

Academic Training Terna Medical College & 

Hospital, Nerul, Navi 

Mumbai.

Ms. Thomas  Joyce  

Jobkutti  (MBBS 

Students)

NA 18.02.20162017 Internship Training 

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Executive Health Check-Up Skoda Ltd MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Skoda Ltd 2017 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Skoda.PDF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

2017-18

"A 24'week, randomised, 

doubl€'blind, double-dummv 

parallel group, multi cenire, 

active'controlled study to 

evaluatc cfficacy and safety 

ofremogliflozin etabonate in 

Glenmark Pharmaceutical 

Ltd

Dr Deepak Bhosale Glenmark Pharmaceutical 

Ltd

2017 Till Date https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr%20Deepak%20Bhosale%20

Glenmark.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Skoda.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Skoda.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Glenmark.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Glenmark.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Glenmark.pdf


Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Employee Health Check-Up SPS Intermodal Services 

(India) Pvt Ltd

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital NM

SPS Intermodal Services 

(India) Pvt Ltd

2017 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017.SPS%20Intermodal%20Services-

signed.pdf
Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction
Research Project 

Industry -academia 

interaction
Tie Up Of Sport Authority Of 

India

Sports Authority Of India MGM School of 

Physiotherapy 

Aurangabad

Sports Authority Of India 2017 Till Date Provide sport medicine 

Faculty to UG/PG 

Physiotherapy Students 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Sports%20Authority%20India..

pdf
Research Project 

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research Project 

Industry -academia 

interaction

Patient care                                         

Training for students                                

Research                                                    

Faculty Exchange   

Exchange scientific material , 

publication, and information 

Employee Health Check-Up Mylan Laboratory Ltd , 

Taloja , Panvel

MGM Hospital NM Mylan Laboratory Ltd , 

Taloja , Panvel

2017 Till Date Pre Employment Health 

checkup

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2016.Mylan%20Laboratory%20Ltd.-1

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20allied%20scientific%20&%20S

BS-Copy.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Ratnanidhi%20Charitable%20

Trust..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Chennai%20International%20

Pulmonology.PDF
For Laboratory Services Ratnanidhi Charitable 

Trust

MGM School of 

Physiotherapy NM        

(Dr Rajani Mullerpatani)

Ratnanidhi Charitable 

Trust

2017 Till Date

Project - MGM TBDS Chennai Interventional 

Pulmonology And Critical 

Care Assosiates Pvt Ltd

MGMSBS ,MGMIHS ( Dr 

Mansee Thakur)

NA 2017 Till Date

Work of Micro Nano 

enginearing development and 

deploment of India specific low 

Allied Scientific Products MGMSBS ,MGMIHS ( Dr 

Mansee Thakur)

NA 2017 Till Date

Research Sinergy Nanosystem MGMSBS ,MGMIHS ( Dr 

Mansee Thakur)

NA 2017 Till Date

A Randomized, Double-Blind, 

Placebo-Controlled, Phase 2 

Study to Assess the Efficacy, 

Pharmacokinetics, 

Pharmacodynamics and Safety 

of LNP1892 (Monotherapy) in 

LUPIN Dr Sudhir Kulkarni LUPIN 2017 Till Date

26 Week, 

Multicenter,randomized 

,placcbo controlled , double 

blind , parallel group,phase 3 

trial with a 26 week safety 

extension period evaluting the 

Astrazeneka Pharma India 

Ltd

Dr Deepak Bhosale Pharmaceutical Research 

Associates

India PriYate Limited + 

Astrazeneka Pharma 

India Ltd

2017 Till Date

A Study to Evaluate the Effect 

of Dapagliflozin on Incidence 

of Worsening Hearl Failure or 

Cardiovascular Death in in 

Patients lvith phronic Heart 

Failure with Reduced Ejection 

Astrazeneka Pharma India 

Ltd

Dr Prashant Udgire Astrazeneka Pharma 

India Ltd

2017 Till Date https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr%20Deepak%20Bhosale%20

Astrazeneka.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr%20Deepak%20Bhosale%20

Astrazeneka.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Dr%20Sudhir%20Kulkarni%20L

upin.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Sinergy%20Nano%20system.P

DF

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017.SPS Intermodal Services-signed.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017.SPS Intermodal Services-signed.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017.SPS Intermodal Services-signed.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sports Authority India..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sports Authority India..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sports Authority India..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016.Mylan Laboratory Ltd.-1
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2016.Mylan Laboratory Ltd.-1
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 allied scientific & SBS-Copy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 allied scientific & SBS-Copy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 allied scientific & SBS-Copy.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Ratnanidhi Charitable Trust..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Ratnanidhi Charitable Trust..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Ratnanidhi Charitable Trust..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Chennai International Pulmonology.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Chennai International Pulmonology.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Chennai International Pulmonology.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Astrazeneka.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Astrazeneka.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Astrazeneka.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Astrazeneka.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Astrazeneka.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Deepak Bhosale Astrazeneka.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Sudhir Kulkarni Lupin.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Sudhir Kulkarni Lupin.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Dr Sudhir Kulkarni Lupin.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sinergy Nano system.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sinergy Nano system.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sinergy Nano system.PDF


International Training Center American Heart 

Association (AHA)

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital NM (Dr 

Sameer Kadam)

NA 2017 Till Date Training for student and 

faculty                         

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20MOU%20American%20Heart

%20association%20(,AHA)%20nm%20(2).
Provide affordable 24 hr world 

class medical health care 

service including laboratory 

service to its pateints 

Siddhi Metropolis 

Healthcare

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

Siddhi Metropolis 

Healthcare

2017 Till Date Provide Laboratory services https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20Sidhi%20Metropolis%20Lab..p

df

Provide financial and 

material support                                                     

Provide technical guidelines , 

updateds , manual & circular                                                         

Provide RNTCP drugs

Annual Preventive Health 

Checkup 

Alliz Health MGM Medical Center & 

Research  Institute 

NA 2018 Till Date Medical Examination and 

Investigation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018-AllizHealth.pdf
Research 

Student exchange 

faculty exchange 

 Student training 

 Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

 Utilization corneal tissue for 

transplantation,                                                   

Research,                                                                    

Medical education                                             

Performspecular microscopy 

testing for tissue                                                                

 Necessary training to eye 

bank

Training

Patient care management

Inventory control

Training

Quality management and 

Accreditation
Training

Inventory control

Quality control

Training

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017-%2019%20Internship.pdf

Academic Training Nanavati Super Speciality 

Hospital

Krutika Halwai ( Dr 

Archana Mishra)

NA 2018 14.07.2018

Academic Training Tata Memorial Hospital Berin Dixon Dsa,Swapnil 

Jadhav , Shraddha Keny ( 

Dr Archana Mishra)

NA 2018 25.06.2018

Academic Training PD Hinduja National 

Hospital & Medical 

Research Centre 

Heena Malekar ( Dr 

Archana Mishra)

NA 2018 11.07.2018

Academic Training Fortis Hospital Vashi Jayesh Tawade,Swati 

Mane ,Vishambar 

Chauhan ( Dr Archana 

NA 2018 20.07.2018

Eye Banking & Cornea Storage Sahiyara Eye Bank MGM Medical College 

and Hospital NM

NA 2018 Till Date

Internship training program Glaxosmithkline 

Pharmaceutical Ltd

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital NM (Dr 

Rohit Sane MD 

NA 2018 08.06.2018

Fish waste management 

through biotechnological 

interventions

Pavan Green Technologies 

Ltd

MGMIHS ( Dr Raman 

Yadav)

NA 2018 Till Date

Training And Clinical Trial Zila Parishad Raigad  

DRTB Center Raigad

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital NM (Dr 

Potdar)

NA 2017 14.11.2020

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20MOU%20Sahiyara%20Eye%20

Bank.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Galaxosmithkline..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Pavan%20Green%20Biotechn

ologies%20ltd%20&.%20Omics.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/12%202015%20Health%20Zilla%20Pari

shad%20Aug..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 MOU American Heart association (,AHA) nm (2).PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 MOU American Heart association (,AHA) nm (2).PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 MOU American Heart association (,AHA) nm (2).PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sidhi Metropolis Lab..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sidhi Metropolis Lab..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 Sidhi Metropolis Lab..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018-AllizHealth.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018-AllizHealth.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017- 19 Internship.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017- 19 Internship.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU Sahiyara Eye Bank.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU Sahiyara Eye Bank.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU Sahiyara Eye Bank.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Galaxosmithkline..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Galaxosmithkline..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Pavan Green Biotechnologies ltd &. Omics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Pavan Green Biotechnologies ltd &. Omics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Pavan Green Biotechnologies ltd &. Omics.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/12 2015 Health Zilla Parishad Aug..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/12 2015 Health Zilla Parishad Aug..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/12 2015 Health Zilla Parishad Aug..pdf


Orientation of patient 

management

Training

Biomedical waste 

management

Quality management

Training

Quality management and 

Accreditation

Clinical Trial                                                         

 Research and Publication                                        

High quality training for 

faculty as wel as students                                                                 

Networking and support to 

the clinical research 

community

Research  

Teaching for PG 

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Provide optimal health care 

for special children                                                             

Improve collaboration , 

communication cordination 

of service                                               

Trainig for students                                               

Provide physical function and 

fitness screening of special 

children

Provide optimal health care 

for special children                                                             

 Improve collaboration , 

communication cordination 

of service                                                             

Trainig for students                                               

provide physical function and 

fitness screening of special 

children

Training                          

Clinical Trial

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Eli%20Lilly%20And%20Compa

ny%20..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017-%2019%20Internship.pdf

Promoting teaching 

,educational, research & other 

collaborative activity for 

mutual benefit of sport person

Sports Authority  Of India MGM School of 

Physiotherapy 

NA 2018 Till Date

Optimizing health care delivery 

and the overall health and well 

being of special children as 

well as education and learning 

of clinical skills for 

physiotherapy students

Primary Health Centre 

Adul

MGM School of 

Physiotherapy 

Aurangabad

Primary Health Centre 

Adul

2018 Till Date

Optimizing health care delivery 

and the overall health and well 

being of special children as 

well as education and learning 

of clinical skills for 

physiotherapy students

Aarambh Autistic Centre MGM School of 

Physiotherapy 

Aurangabad

Aarambh Autistic Centre 2018 Till Date

A Multicenter Randomized 

double blind placebo controlled 

study to evaluate the efficacy 

and safety of baricitinib in 

adult patients with moderate to 

severe atopic dermatitis 

Elli Lilly Company (India) 

Pvt Ltd Gurgaon Haryana

Dr H R Jerajani Elli Lilly Company 

(India) Pvt Ltd Gurgaon 

Haryana

2018 Till Date

Academic Training Nanavati Super Speciality 

Hospital

Krutika Halwai ( Dr 

Archana Mishra)

NA 2018 14.07.2018

Phase 3 Multicenter Double 

blind study to evaluate the long 

term safety and efficacy of 

barciunib in adult patients with 

atopic dermatitis 

Elli Lilly Company (India) 

Pvt Ltd Gurgaon Haryana

Dr H R Jerajani Elli Lilly Company 

(India) Pvt Ltd Gurgaon 

Haryana

2018 Till Date

Academic Training Shree Mahavir Health & 

Medical Relief Society 

Surat

Foram Patel ( Dr Archana 

Mishra)

NA 2018 15.05.2018

Academic Training Unique Hospital , Surat Foram Patel ( Dr Archana 

Mishra)

NA 2018 25.07.2018

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Sports%20Authrity%20of%20I

ndia%20MOU..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20PHC,%20Adul..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Aarambh%20Autistic%20Centr

e%20MOU..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Eli%20Lilly%20And%20Compa

ny.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Eli Lilly And Company ..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Eli Lilly And Company ..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Eli Lilly And Company ..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Sports Authrity of India MOU..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Sports Authrity of India MOU..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Sports Authrity of India MOU..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 PHC, Adul..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017 PHC, Adul..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Aarambh Autistic Centre MOU..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Aarambh Autistic Centre MOU..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Aarambh Autistic Centre MOU..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Eli Lilly And Company.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Eli Lilly And Company.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Eli Lilly And Company.pdf


Industry -academia 

interaction

MGM , Kamothe Acts As A 

Mother Blood Bank

MGM Vashi, Storage 

Center

MGM Medical College 

and Hospital NM

NA 2018 Till Date Supply Blood units and 

Blood product

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20MOU%20with%20MGM%20V

ASHI%20BLOOD%20STORAGE%20CENTER

.pdfProject Work                                   

Internship                                          

Research                                       

Students/ Faculty exchange

Academic Training Ashwini Rural Medical 

College, Hospital and 

Research Centre, Solapur

Ms. Maindarkar Apurva 

Ajay (MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training B.J. Medical College, 

Ahmedabad.

Mr. Shalin Jain (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Balabhai Nanavati 

Hospital Mumbai

Ms Gupta Prachi, Mr 

Shetty Shruthi, Ms Nayak 

Nisha, Mr Patel Kairav, 

Ms Bapat Neha ,Ms Singh 

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Bhatia Hospital, Mumbai Mr. Allahbadia Sidharth 

Vivek, Ms. Eram Azeem 

Mahaldar, Ms. Kabra 

Minal Satyanarayan , Mr. 

Dodeja Ajay Dayal , Ms. 

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Bombay Hospital & 

Medical Research Centre, 

Mumbai.

Mr. Satia Raunak Naresh, 

Ms. Changle Shreeya 

Shailesh, Mr. Mayur Vijay 

Bhalghat  (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Calcutta National Medical 

College, Kolkata.

Ms. Dyuti Sit (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Chhattisgarh Institute of 

medical sciences Bilaspur 

Ms Srishti Jaiswal (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital Bathinda 

Punjab

Mr Sankalp Markan 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

Academic, Clinical training , 

Internship , Project work, 

student/ faculty exchange , 

Research

SVERI college of 

Engineering 

Pandharpur 

MGM School of 

Biomedical Sciences (Dr 

Mansee Thakur)

NA 2018 Till Date

Promoting teaching 

,educational, research & other 

collaborative activity for 

mutual benefit of sport person

Sports Authority  Of India MGM School of 

Physiotherapy 

NA 2018 Till Date https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Sports%20Authrity%20of%20I

ndia%20MOU..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20mou%20sveri%20and%20sbs.

pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU with MGM VASHI BLOOD STORAGE CENTER.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU with MGM VASHI BLOOD STORAGE CENTER.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU with MGM VASHI BLOOD STORAGE CENTER.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU with MGM VASHI BLOOD STORAGE CENTER.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 mou sveri and sbs.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 mou sveri and sbs.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 mou sveri and sbs.pdf


Academic Training Civil Hospital Sonipat Ms Srishty Vij (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital, Gurgaon. Ms. Pragya Yadav (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital, Gurugram. Mr. Dheeraj  Chhabra 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital, Sirsa, 

Haryana.

Mr. Anirudh  Pahwa 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital, Sonepat, 

Haryana.

Ms. Srishty Vij (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training District Civil Surgeon, 

District Hospital, Barshi 

Road, Beed

Ms. Jethliya Madhushri 

Nandkishorji ,Mr. Kale 

Aditya Madhusudan 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training District General Hospital 

Buldana

Ms Sawale Aishwarya 

Vinayak (MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training District Hospital Mathura 

UP

Ms Barot Astha Dinesh, 

Mr Ankit Jain, Ms. Barot 

Astha Dinesh ,Mr. Ankit 

Jain (MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Dr. Balabhai Nanavati 

Hospital, Mumbai

Ms. Aastha Jain , Mr. 

Gautam Tanmay Navin, 

Ms. Shetty Shruthi 

Santosh, Ms. Rao 

Shraddha Ganesh, Mr. 

Shah Raj Harshad, Ms. 

Parlikar Malvika Rajiv, 

Ms. Mehta Drishti Hiten, 

Mr. Tripathi Ashutosh 

Chandraprakash , Mr. 

Binyala Siddhant Rajesh, 

Mr. Chitalia Dhairya 

Shailesh, Ms. Ladwal 

Ritika Rakesh   (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf



Academic Training Dr. Shankarrao Chavan 

Govt. Medical College, 

Vishnupuri, Nanded.

Mr. Ghei Prem Sanjay 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Dr. Ulhas Patil Medical 

College & Hospital, 

Jalgaon.

Ms. Saoji Pinaki Sachin 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Medical 

College, Aurangabad.

Ms. Bagban Tahseen 

Javed (MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Grant Government 

Medical College, Mumbai

Ms. Gilani Uzma Sayed 

Khushnud,Ms. Patil 

Jidnyasa Dilip (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Masina Hospital, Mumbai Ms. Rochlani Sonika 

Sureshlal , Mr. Patel Asjad 

Afzal (MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Post Graduate Institute of 

Medical Education and 

Research, Dr. Ram 

Manohar Lohia Hospital, 

New Delhi.

Ms. Anubhuti Shandilya 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training SMS Medical College and 

Controller of Attached 

Hospitals, Jaipur

Ms. Urvi Gaur (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Smt. Kashibai Navale 

Medical College & 

General Hospital, Pune.

Ms. Dhage Sneha 

Vyankatrao (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Terna Medical College & 

Hospital, Navi Mumbai.

Mr. Patel Gaurav 

Jayantilal (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Academic Training Topiwala National 

Medical College, Mumbai.

Ms. Shah Bansari 

Bhadrakant (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2018 2019 Internship Training 

Research                                                      

Startup      

Enterprinership 

Academic Training MGM Law College Nerul Dr Karuna NA 2018 Till date  Internship to Students ,                                

Obeservership ,                                                

Faculty Exchange

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20MGM%20law%20clg.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/MOM%20JF%20MGM%201.pdf

2018-19
Jugaadfunda Innovations 

LLP Pune

MGM Institute of Health 

Sciences 

NA 2018 Till dateInnovation & Inncubation 

manegemet plateform to 

establishment of technology 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM law clg.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM law clg.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/MOM JF MGM 1.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/MOM JF MGM 1.pdf


Academic Training MGM College of 

Commerece 

Principle NA 2018 Till date Internship to Students , 

Obeservership , Information 

lecture and practical relating 

to IT and Account

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20MGM%20Clg%20Commerece.

PDF

Academic Training MGM College of 

Computer Science and 

Information Technology

Dr Chaitali and Dr Piyush NA 2018 Till date Internship to Students , 

Obeservership , Information 

lecture and practical relating 

to IT

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20MOU%20MGM%20Clg%20of

%20Comp%20&%20IT.PDF

Academic Training MGM Institute of 

Manegement Studies and 

Research

Dr Saloni NA 2018 Till date Internship to Students , 

Obeservership , Information 

lecture and practical relating 

to Quality management and 

accreditation

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20MGM%20Inst%20of%20Mana

gement.PDF

Academic Training Mission Spine Foundation MGM Institute of Health 

Sciences 

NA 2018 Till Date Academic training to PG 

Students

Academic Training

Quality management and 

accreditation

Training

Orientation of patient 

management

Training

Inventory control

Quality control

Training

Qualtiy control

Training

Inventory control

Quality control

Academic Training                                                  

Project Work                                    

Clinical training                                    

Internship                                          

Research                                               

Students/ Faculty exchange

For Laboratory Services Oncquest Laboratories Ltd MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2018 Till Date For Laboratory Services https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20OncquestLab..pdf

Academic, Clinical training , 

Internship , Project work, 

student/ faculty exchange , 

Research

Pillai College of Arts , 

Commerce & scienc

MGM SBS (Dr Mansee 

Thakur)

NA 2018 2019

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017-%2019%20Internship.pdf

Academic Training

Academic Training KEM Hospital Parel Swati Mane,Vishambar 

Chauhan ( Dr Archana 

Mishra)

NA 2018 24.08.2018

HBT Medical College & 

Dr RN Cooper MUN Gen 

Hospital Mumbai

Krutika Halwai,Heena 

Malekar, Kiswa Ansari ( 

Dr Archana Mishra)

NA

26.08.2018

2018 23.08.2018

Academic Training Brihanmumbai Mahanagar 

Palika , Public Health dept 

Mumbai

Swapnil Jadhav ,Berin 

Dixon Dsa ( Dr Archana 

Mishra)

NA 2018 15.08.2018

Academic Training Sanjivani Hospital & 

ICCU centre Surat

Foram Patel ( Dr Archana 

Mishra)

NA 2018

Academic Training Fortis Hospital mulund Swapnil Jadhav , Berin 

Dixon Dsa ( Dr Archana 

Mishra)

NA 2018 31.07.2018

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20mou%20pillai%20and%20biot

ech.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM Clg Commerece.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM Clg Commerece.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM Clg Commerece.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU MGM Clg of Comp & IT.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU MGM Clg of Comp & IT.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU MGM Clg of Comp & IT.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM Inst of Management.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM Inst of Management.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MGM Inst of Management.PDF
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 OncquestLab..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 OncquestLab..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017- 19 Internship.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017- 19 Internship.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 mou pillai and biotech.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 mou pillai and biotech.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 mou pillai and biotech.pdf


For Blood & Blood 

Components Supply 

Dattaji Bhale Blood Bank MGM Medical College 

and Hospital Aurangabad

NA 2018 Till Date Processing & distribution of 

blood to those in need 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Dattaji%20Bhale%20Lab..pdf

Provide Free health checkup                                

Training of students 

Data collection and Data 

analysis

Sancheti College of 

Physiotherapy

Dr Rajani Mullerpatan NA 2018 Till Date Research Purpose https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20MOU%20Sancheti%20college
 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

Research  

Teaching for PG

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Safety and Efficacy of 

Lipiodol® Ultra 

Fluid in Association with 

Surgical Glues

 during Vascular Embolization, 

a phase IV study.

SIRO Clinpharm Pvt. Ltd Dr.Shivaji Pole SIRO Clinpharm Pvt. Ltd 2018 Till Date

A Multicentric, Open lable, 

Randomized, Comparative, 

clinical study evaluating safety 

and Efficacy of Fixed Dose 

combination of Trypsin 48 mg 

+ Bromelain 90 mg + Rutoside 

Macleods Dr. Mahendra Surywanshi Macleods 2018 Till Date

A Randomized, Double-Blind, 

Placebo-Controlled, three-arm, 

Parallel Design, Multiple site, 

Study to Evaluate the 

Therapeutic equivalence and 

Safety of Tacrolimus 

Accutest Research Lab Dr. Ashish Deshmukh Accutest Research Lab 2018 Till Date

Screening of antimicrobial 

activity and physicochemical 

analysis of shawas kas 

Shree Dhootapapeshwar 

Ltd , Veer Savarkar 

Chowk,, Panvel, Navi 

Kshipra and Dr Mansee 

Thakur 

NA 2018 Till Date

Study of prevalance of single 

nucleotide polymorphism in 

autistic children

Bai Jerabai Wadia 

Hospital for children 

,Acharya Dhonde Marg 

Aditi and Dr Anjali Sabnis NA 2018 Till Date

Mutational Spectrum of 

patients with DMD

Bai Jerabai Wadia 

Hospital for children 

,Acharya Dhonde Marg 

Swati and Dr Anjali 

Sabnis 

NA 2018 Till Date

Study of HLA B 1502 

Genotype in children with 

epilepsy

Bai Jerabai Wadia 

Hospital for children 

,Acharya Dhonde Marg 

Akshay  and Dr Anjali 

Sabnis 

NA 2018 Till Date

Study of variability of mutation 

in CYP21A2 gene in 

congenital adrenal hyperplasia 

Bai Jerabai Wadia 

Hospital for children 

,Acharya Dhonde Marg 

Tejaswini  and Dr Anjali 

Sabnis 

NA 2018 Till Date

Research Study on Spectrum of 

CYP21A2 Mutation in 

congenital adrenal hyperplasia 

Bai Jerabai Wadia 

Hospital for children 

,Acharya Dhonde Marg 

Anjali Patil and Dr Anjali 

Sabnis

NA 2018 Till Date

Free Health Service for 

mentaly retairded child 

Swayamsiddha NGO MGM School of 

Physiotherapy 

Aurangabad

Swayamsiddha NGO 2018 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20SIRO%20Clinpharm%20pvt%2

0ltd%20CTA_Lipiodol.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20%20Macleods%20CTA%20Dr%

20Mahendra%20Surywanshi.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20%20Accutest%20CTA%20dR.%

20Ashish%20Deshmukh.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Shree%20Dhootpapeshwar%2

0+%20kshipra1.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20%20Wadia%20hospital%20%2

0Adity..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Wadia%20hospital%20+%20.S

wati.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Wadia%20hospital%20+.%20A

kshay.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Wadia%20hospital%20.+Tejas

hwini.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20Wadia%20Hospita%20+%20.A

njali%20Patil.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2017%20%20Swyamsiddha%20MOU..p

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Dattaji Bhale Lab..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Dattaji Bhale Lab..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU Sancheti college Pune.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 MOU Sancheti college Pune.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 SIRO Clinpharm pvt ltd CTA_Lipiodol.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 SIRO Clinpharm pvt ltd CTA_Lipiodol.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 SIRO Clinpharm pvt ltd CTA_Lipiodol.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Macleods CTA Dr Mahendra Surywanshi.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Macleods CTA Dr Mahendra Surywanshi.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Macleods CTA Dr Mahendra Surywanshi.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Accutest CTA dR. Ashish Deshmukh.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Accutest CTA dR. Ashish Deshmukh.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Accutest CTA dR. Ashish Deshmukh.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Shree Dhootpapeshwar + kshipra1.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Shree Dhootpapeshwar + kshipra1.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Shree Dhootpapeshwar + kshipra1.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Wadia hospital  Adity..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Wadia hospital  Adity..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018  Wadia hospital  Adity..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital + .Swati.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital + .Swati.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital + .Swati.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital +. Akshay.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital +. Akshay.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital +. Akshay.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital .+Tejashwini.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital .+Tejashwini.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia hospital .+Tejashwini.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia Hospita + .Anjali Patil.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia Hospita + .Anjali Patil.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2018 Wadia Hospita + .Anjali Patil.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Swyamsiddha MOU..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2017  Swyamsiddha MOU..pdf


Industry -academia 

interaction

Research  

Teaching for PG

Clinical training. 

Counsaltancy  

Industry -academia 

interaction

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

Project Work                                   

Internship                                          

Research                                         

Students/ Faculty exchange

Project Work                                   

Internship                                          

Academic   

Clinical training   

Research                                         

Students/ Faculty exchange

 Student training 

Project work  

Collaborative resaerch  

Academic Training Balabhai Nanavati 

Hospital Mumbai

Mr Qureshi Mohammed 

Umar Ayub, Ms Pereira 

Jessica Jude, Ms Subhedar 

Narendra, Mr Asrani 

Devesh Hitesh, Mr 

Agarwal Laksh Abhay , 

Mr Bandodkar Nishant 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Surgeon Buldana Ms Tayde Yashashree 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital Sonipat Ms vaishali Singh (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital Beed Ms Upadhye Neha 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Project Work ChromoXpert Dr Anjali Sabnis NA 2019 Till Date

Academic, Clinical training , 

Internship , Project work, 

student/ faculty exchange , 

Research

Nirmala Niketan college 

of Home Sciences , New 

Marine Lines mumbai

MGM SBS (Dr Mansee 

Thakur)

NA 2019 Till Date

Academic, Clinical training , 

Internship , Project work, 

student/ faculty exchange , 

Research

Pillai College of Arts , 

Commerce & scienc

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

MGM SBS (Dr Mansee 

Thakur)

NA 2019 Till Date

Comparison between growing 

Cucumber  (cucumis sativus) 

in different hydrophonic 

Himedia , Vadhni 

Industrial estate Ghatkopar

Kalaivani and Dr Mansee 

Thakur

NA 2019 Till Date

Comparison between growing 

Muskmelon (cucumis melo) in 

different hydrophonic system

Himedia , Vadhni 

Industrial estate Ghatkopar

Surabha and Dr Mansee 

Thakur

NA 2019 Till Date

A Phase III Randomized, 

Double Blind, Parallel Group, 

Placebo Controlled, Multi-

Centre, Multinational Study to 

Evaluate Efficacy and Safety 

of TRC150094 as an Add on to 

IQVIA HDS (lndia) 

Private Limited

Dr. Deepak Bhosle IQVIA HDS (lndia) 

Private Limited

2019 Till Date

Safety and Efficacy of 

Lipiodol® Ultra 

Fluid in Association with 

Surgical Glues

 during Vascular Embolization, 

a phase IV study.

SIRO Clinpharm Pvt. Ltd Dr.Shivaji Pole SIRO Clinpharm Pvt. Ltd 2018 Till Date

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2019%20MOU%20Chromo%20Xpert.pd

f

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2019%20Nirmala%20Niketan%20Colleg

e..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2019%20mou%20pillai%20and%20biot

ech.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2019%20MOU%20Hi%20Media%20+%

20S%20Kalaivani.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2019%20MOU%20%20Hi%20Media%2

0+Saurabh%20Pawar.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2019%20CTA%20IQVIA%20Dr.deepak%

20bhosle..pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2018%20SIRO%20Clinpharm%20pvt%2

0ltd%20CTA_Lipiodol.pdf

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2014-19 Internship letters.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU Chromo Xpert.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU Chromo Xpert.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU Chromo Xpert.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 Nirmala Niketan College..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 Nirmala Niketan College..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 Nirmala Niketan College..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 mou pillai and biotech.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 mou pillai and biotech.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 mou pillai and biotech.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU Hi Media + S Kalaivani.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU Hi Media + S Kalaivani.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU Hi Media + S Kalaivani.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU  Hi Media +Saurabh Pawar.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU  Hi Media +Saurabh Pawar.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 MOU  Hi Media +Saurabh Pawar.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 CTA IQVIA Dr.deepak bhosle..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 CTA IQVIA Dr.deepak bhosle..pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/2019 CTA IQVIA Dr.deepak bhosle..pdf


Academic Training BJ Govt Medical College 

Pune

Ms Dube Sheetal Arun 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Govt. Medical College, 

Amritsar

Mr. Harmanpreet Singh 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Indira Gandhi Institute of 

Medical Sciences, Medical 

College, Patna

Mr. Siddharth Manu 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Swami Ramanand Teerth 

Rural Government 

Medical College, 

Ambajogai, Beed

Mr. Munde Anand 

Rajaram (MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Masina Hospital, Mumbai. Mr. Vasan Prakash Singh 

Swaran Singh (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Belagavi Institute of 

Medical Sciences, 

Belagavi.

Ms. Kodamnalli Shweta 

Shantreddy (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital, Nashik Mr. Bhide Shivraj 

Mahadeo (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Govt. Multi-Specialty 

Hospital, Sector -16, 

Chandigarh.

Ms. Bhatti Akanxa 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Bombay Hospital & 

Medical Research Centre, 

Mumbai.

Ms. Kanchwala Aashna 

Vajiulla (MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Bhatia Hospital, Mumbai. Mr. Bafna Varun Vipul 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Chhatrapati Shivaji 

Maharaj Hospital, Kalwa, 

Thane.

Ms. Chavan Mansi Sunil 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Geetanjali Medical 

College & Hospital, 

Udaipur.

Mr. Mohit Atray (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training L.T.M. Medical College, 

Mumbai. 

Ms. Agateertha Tejashree 

Keerteppa (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Calcutta National Medical 

College, Kolkata. 

Mr. Shayan Datta (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf



Academic Training S.B.L.S. Civil Hospital, 

Jalandhar

Mr. Gupta Archit Sanjeev 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Indira Gandhi Institute of 

Medical Sciences, Medical 

College, Patna

Mr. Siddharth Manu 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Medical 

College, Patiala

Mr. Girdher Shubham 

Sudershan (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Multi-

Specialty Hospital, 

Chandigarh.

Ms. Kaura Arshiya Rajiv 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training SMS Medical College and 

Controller of Attached 

Hospitals, Jaipur.

Mr. Choudhary Nishant 

Tarachand (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Rajiv Gandhi Medical 

College & Chhatrapati 

Shivaji Maharaj Hospital, 

Thane. 

Ms. Virkar Girija Vikas 

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Medical 

College, Amritsar.

Mr. Sehgal Tarun 

Ashwani (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Dr. Balabhai Nanawati 

Hosital, Mumbai.

Mr. Bandodkar Nishant 

Deepak (MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government of 

Maharashtra Health 

Department, District 

Hospital, Beed.

Ms. Bembde Vaidehi 

Ramakant (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Medical 

College, Majuragate, 

Surat.

Ms. Sanghani Ishita 

Jayeshbhai (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Medical 

College & Hospital, 

Chandigarh

Ms. Bindra Jatin Pardeep 

Kumar (MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Surat Municipal Institute 

of Medical Education and 

Research, Surat, Gujarat.

Ms. Patel Parinda 

Dixitkumar (MBBS 

Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf



Academic Training Topiwala National 

Medical College, Mumbai.

Ms. Munshi Fatima Munir 

Ahmed (MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Civil Hospital, Gurugram Ms. Kachru Pratiksha 

Ranjan (MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

Academic Training Government Medical 

College, Majuragate, 

Surat.

Ms. Gandhi Aneri Setu  

(MBBS Students)

NA 2019 2020 Internship Training 

NA Research                                                      

NA Startup     

NA Enterprinership 

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/MOM%20STBI%20MGM.pdf

Knowladge patner Inccubation 

and Establishing policy

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.

1/2014-19%20Internship%20letters.pdf

Samruddhi TBI 

Foundation

Sangli

MGM Institute of Health 

Sciences 

Till Date2019

https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/MOM STBI MGM.pdf
https://www.mgmuhs.com/NAAC/c3/3.7.1/MOM STBI MGM.pdf

